
 
ADELANTE MUJERES 

DIRECTOR OF MICROENTERPRISE PROGRAMS POSITION 

 

Job Announcement 
 

 
SUMMARY  

Adelante Mujeres provides holistic education and empowerment opportunities to low income Latina 
women and their families to ensure full participation and active leadership in the community. The 
Adelante Mujeres Microenterprise Director will be a member of Senior Management at Adelante 
Mujeres and will report to the Executive Director. S/he will supervise the coordinators of the 
Empresas Small Business Development, Sustainable Agriculture and the Forest Grove Farmers Market. 
S/he will be tasked with fundraising for program expansion, innovating and guiding the program 
replication and evaluation initiatives within the Microenterprise program as well as strategic 
visioning.  
 
RESPONSIBILITIES 

 Create increased cohesion and a common strategic vision among the microenterprise programs at 
Adelante Mujeres (Empresas Small Business Development, Sustainable Agriculture and the Forest 
Grove Farmers Market) 

 Supervise and mentor the managers of the Empresas Small Business Development, Sustainable 
Agriculture and the Forest Grove Farmers Market 

 Participate as a member of the Senior Management Team 
 Work with Development Director, Grants Manager and program managers to fundraise for 

microenterprise programs, including soliciting individual and corporate donations and writing and 
submitting grants  

 Supervise and direct the management of data tracking systems, the implementation of program 
evaluations and regular curriculum assessment 

 Work with program managers to ensure the timely submission of high quality grant reports and 
provide oversight for grant funded projects  

 Assist in identifying private and public resources in order to sustain current programs and 
implement new programs/ courses, as needed 

 Support the development of the Microenterprise Program’s social enterprises 
 Collaborate with the Development team and the Finance Director on microenterprise program 

budgeting, finances and income strategies  
 Support staff in professional development opportunities 
 Manage existing and build new community partnerships related to microenterprise programs 
 Develop and maintain competency in Adelante’s mission, work, and needs through regular 

exposure to Adelante’s activities, clients and staff 
 Determine replication delivery structure, outreach strategy and partnered reporting methods for 

shared outcome tracking 
 Review final reports and exit interviews of past replication partners and revise first edition of 

Microenterprise replication handbooks 
 Assist microenterprise staff with hiring process, including contract and AmeriCorps positions 

when necessary. 

QUALIFICATIONS  

 Bachelor’s degree with Masters preferred in business management, agriculture or related field 
with focus on small farms 



 Committed to the mission and values of Adelante Mujeres 
 Entrepreneurial spirit and visionary team player who can positively and productively impact 

microenterprise programs 
 Experience with grant writing and reporting 
 Experience with databases, such as Salesforce 
 Knowledge of Microsoft Office and database systems are necessary 
 Experience evaluating programs 
 Superior management skills; ability to influence and engage direct and indirect reports and peers 
 Exceptional written, oral, interpersonal, and presentation skills and the ability to effectively 

interface with staff, board of directors, and community partners 
 Bi-cultural understanding and/or background required 
 Bi-lingual English/Spanish strongly preferred 
 A solid understanding of and/or experience in sustainable, small-business development required 
 Experience developing or supporting social enterprises within a nonprofit preferred 
 Knowledge and experience in agriculture and farm businesses preferred 
 Ability to complete some work after business hours; ability to travel to off-site venues for meetings 

and events is required  
 

 
* * * * * * 

 
HOURS/BENEFITS 

 Salary range: $50,000-60,000 depending on qualifications 
 Full-time, exempt position 
 Benefits: health, dental, life insurance and EAP program, professional development opportunities, 

paid holidays (12 days annually), sick days (up to 12 days annually) and vacation per year (20 days 
years one through five, 25 days after five years) 

 Opportunity for broad and impactful work with a visionary, growing organization 
 

 
TO APPLY 

Please submit the following material electronically (PDF preferred) to jobs@adelantemujeres.org  
(no phone calls, please) 

 A one-page cover letter clearly outlining the specific skills and knowledge you bring to the job 
and why you are a good fit for this position 

 A resume (limited to two pages) detailing relevant experience, work history, education and 
accomplishments 

 Three professional references 
 
Closing date: Open until filled 
Anticipated start date: September 2016 
 

Adelante Mujeres is an Equal Opportunity Employer committed to racial, ethnic, and cultural diversity. 
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